
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS: 

 

LU23023 PERRY HALL SEWER STACK REPLACEMENT 

Lincoln University-Missouri will be accepting bids for the replacement of the sewer stack located 

in Perry Hall. If interested request a copy of the construction documents at 

lufacilitiesplanning@lincolnu.edu. A pre-bid walk-through will be held at Perry Hall located at 

920 Taylor Dr., Jefferson City, MO 65101 on March 22, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., all parties wishing to 

submit a bid must be present at the walk-through to be eligible. All bids will be due by 4:00 p.m. 

on March 31, 2023, and must be delivered to the Office of Facilities & Planning, 820 Chestnut 

St., 309 Young Hall, Jefferson City, MO 65101 
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